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Weekly Attendance - Our whole school attendance target 
for 2018-19 is 95.5%.  The average weekly attendance this 

week is 96.9%

The Best Class Attendance of the Week
CONGRATULATIONS

to 1R, 3B, 3SL and 4M who had 100%                       
attendance this week.

Lower & Upper Primary Stars of the Week!   
1R - Logan H for being so enthusiastic when learning about 
animals in Science. 
1H - Lacey for being a kind and caring friend. 
1B - Tyler for being a kind friend with his classmates. 
2B - Charlie for being a fantastic shop keeper and helper on 
the Enterprise Marketplace stall. 
2HY - Jaiden for always being kind to everyone and being a 
role model to his peers. 
2BR - Harry K for excellent work in Phonics.  
2G - Sevannah for being perfect in every way. 
2C - Emire for her enthusiasm for advertising and selling 
during our Enterprise Marketplace. 
2H - Lucius and Daniel W for their enthusiasm and 
commitment during the Enterprise work. 

Creative Resilience
Pupils enjoyed a dance workshop on Saturday at the 
Grand Theatre with The James Wilton dance group, 
called the Storm. They performed a beautiful peace of 
dance with pupils from Blackpool & Fylde University, 
Edge Hill University and many other local primary 
schools. 

Lower Primary 
1H have been working on 
an international school 
project and this week they 
had a Skype call with a 
school in Syria. They asked 
the pupils all about deserts 
and what animals and plants live there. The pupils in 
Syria asked 1H questions about where we live. They 
told them about Blackpool being a seaside town and 

that the weather can be warm 
in the summer and cold and 
wet in the winter. They told 
them about all the seagulls they 
see on the promenade and also 
sent a video clip of the sea in 
windy weather. 

Enterprise Marketplace
The Enterprise Marketplace 
was again a massive success 
on Tuesday with a total profit 
of £2445 raised for the Friends 
of Park Community Academy 
Charitable Trust. Thank you 
to all the parents/carers who 

came along to show their 
support. Congratulations 
to the winning class 1H, 
who raised a fantastic 
amount of £345.93. Their 
prize will be a whole 
class meal out at a 
restaurant of their choice. 

Signing Club - This week’s signing video is the topic 
‘feelings’. You can view this on the PCA website. 

Children’s Services Ofsted Report
Blackpool Council’s Children’s Services recently 
underwent an Ofsted inspection. Following the 
inspection Ofsted have written a letter to children in 
Blackpool. If you would like to read this letter or 
discuss it with your child you can view it at 
www.blackpool.gov.uk/ofsted 

Swimarathon - The final total raised for the Lytham 
Lions Swimarathon is £230.00, which will be donated 
to 2 Fylde Coast charities - Blue Skies Children and 
Babies Hospital and Sign Hi Say Hi. Thank you to 
everyone who donated. 

http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/ofsted
http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/ofsted


Dates for your Diary
Monday 25th February - School re-opens after half term
Tuesday 26 February - Friday 1 March - KS4 Bendrigg 
Residential
Tuesday 5 March, 10-11.30am - Fairtrade Coffee Morning
Friday 8 March - PCA’s World Book Day
Friday 15 March - Red Nose Day, Comic Relief 
Saturday 23 March, 1-3pm - FOPCA Spring Fayre
Friday 5 April - School closes for Easter 
Tuesday 23 April - Start of Summer Term

Key Stage 3 ‘Achiever of the Week’   
3T - Jenna-Leigh for her hard work in preparing for the 
Enterprise Marketplace. 
3M - Crystal for trying new experiences with ‘Saddle Up’. 
3SL - Blerina for being fantastic all week, coping brilliantly 
with changes and being really positive. 
3GR - Phoebe for always trying her hardest in lessons and 
completing tasks to the best of her ability.  
3S - Gabriela for amazing effort with her Enterprise writing.   
3B - All of 3B for their hard work preparing for the 
Enterprise Marketplace. 

KS4/5 ‘Achiever of the Week’
4H - Elicia for her positive contribution to the Enterprise 
Marketplace. 
4W - Chloe for doing great in the class reading challenge. 
4M - Samuel for showing buying and selling skills during 
the Enterprise Marketplace. 
4I - Nickayla for good phonics work. 
4T - Robert for being confident and pro-active when selling  
products during the Enterprise Marketplace 
5S - Reece S for an excellent internal work experience 
placement as a Site Supervisor Assistant. 
5W - Molly for setting a good example to younger pupils at 
Sport & Fitness Club by putting in maximum effort. 
5J - Lucas for making good progress towards going to the 
shop independently. 

Key Stage 5 (WSFC)
A fantastic result for Bethany this week 
as she received a trophy for her effort in 
swimming with the Polar Bears club. 
Well done Bethany!

Key Stage 4
4W showed fantastic team work whilst cleaning cars 

for their Enterprise 
Challenge. The class 
offered a variety of car 
washing packages before 
getting their hands dirty 
and cleaning almost 20 
cars. The class really 
stuck to their slogan - 
“We can clean better 
than you!”

Twitter Feed @ParkSchoolBPL - Have a look on 
Twitter this week to see more photos of the 
Enterprise Marketplace, and the PCA Cheerleaders, 
Band and BASSO performing at Schools Alive. 

Royal Shakespeare Company (RSC) Rehearsal
On Tuesday, PCA welcomed RSC director Oliver 
Lynes. He worked with Adam and Lewis from Year 11 
to rehearse the prologue 
of Romeo and Juliet, 
which they are lucky 
enough to be 
performing alongside a 
professional cast at the 
Grand Theatre. We also 
welcomed 
pupils from 
St Mary’s, 
Highfield 
and 
Montgomery 
to prepare for 
the 
performance. 

School Lunch Menu - The first week back after half 
term is week 2 of the school lunch menu. See the menu at 
www.park.blackpool.sch.uk/students/lunchtime-menu

Key Stage 3
3S have been looking at media in 
their English lessons. They have 
enjoyed the school subscription to 
First News and look forward to the 
copies arriving in school on a Friday. 
It was even more exciting this week 
when 

the editor of First News 
emailed us to say that 
they were publishing 
our jokes in the paper! 

Bouncy Play Centre - The Bouncy Play Centre have 
an Autism / additional needs night every 2nd 
Tuesday of the month with arts & crafts available.  


